
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.19/2025-26                                            Date : 02 May, 2025 
 
 

RESCHEDULING OF INTERACTIVE PARENT-TEACHER MEETING (PTM) 
FOR CLASSES VI TO VIII 

Asha Prabhakar 
(Principal) 

Distribution 
 
VPL, HM (Sr)  
Class Broadcast Groups, Staff, 
Website I/C 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This is to inform you that the Interactive Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for Classes VI to VIII has been 
preponed to Saturday, 03 May 2025, in view of the likelihood of an early commencement of the 
summer vacation, possibly before 16th May 2025.  The timings of the PTM will be from 08.30 a.m. 
to 11.30 a.m. 
 
The meeting will provide an opportunity to discuss your ward’s academic progress and overall 
development. The detailed schedule and time slots will be shared shortly by the respective class 
teachers. 
 
We look forward to your wholehearted participation in this important interaction for the holistic 
development of your ward. 
 
 
 
 


